NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director ‘
Joanna Prukep Qil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

10 March 2003

TO: Jim Pierce
Petroleum Bldg. 200 W. 1%, Suite 8549
Roswell, New Mexico 88203

RE: PETITION FOR COMPLIANCE HEARING

State “S” #2 A-12-19-29 APT# 30-015-03582
Leonard “A” State #1 B-12-19-29 APT# 30-015-03603
Leonard State # 4 I-1-19-29 API# 30-015-03539

Dear Mr. Pierce,

I am in receipt of your fax dated March 7, 2003. If the wells are in compliance prior to the hearing, it

will be waived. For this to happen, all paperwork must be filed correctly and the wells in physical
compliance.

Copy of petition to David Brooks attached.

LK

Van Barton
Field Rep. 11

Oil Conservation Division * 1301 West Grand Ave. * Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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10 March 2003 ngd?g

TO: David Brooks
RE: PETITION FOR COMPLIANCE HEARING
Jim Pierce

Petroleum Bldg. 200 W. 1%, Suite 8549
Roswell, New Mexico 88203

State “S” # 2 A-12-19-29
Leonard “A” State #1 B-12-19-29
Leonard State # 4 1-1-19-29

NOTICE OF VIOLATION LETTER:
€)) Letter sent 30 January, 2003.

Other letters and phone calls date back to 17 June, 2003.

API# 30-015-03582
API# 30-015-03603
APT# 30-015-03539

Our last inspection was on 3-5-03. At that time there was no activity and the wells were

not in compliance.



